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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 8:22 AM
To: 'Al Garcia'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike, Docket Number 160021-E1

Good morning,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021‐EI. 
 

For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr‐‐2016‐06‐
florida_power___light_company.pdf.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   

                                      
 
 
From: Al Garcia [mailto:1958agarcia6@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 7:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike, Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 

As an FPL residential customers I'm unable to attend one of the public hearings in person and I like to submit 
my testimony to FPL's rate hike, docket number 160021-E1. 

I'm opposed to FPL’s request equals to a 23 percent base rate increase for all residential ratepayers in order to 
generate higher profits for the power company and their stockholders. These profits come at our expense and I would 
like to point out that we have no option to shop around as we only have one power company providing services to a 
budget constrained senior community.   

Alberto Garcia, FPL Customer 

18462 Kerrville Circle 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
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(407)359-9935 




